SPEED FACTS



Boeing – Union Negotiations

August 19, 2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As you know, we had an informal meeting last Thursday, August 14th with the Boeing Company.

This meeting ended up being more to "air out" our differences on what was being said in the media from both sides and to try and understand exactly what it will take to find a resolution.

I feel it is critical to keep any type of communication going until we come to a mutual agreement to end the work stoppage so our members can get back to building the greatest products in the world!

NOTE If you haven't already been notified, you will be receiving information regarding COBRA from Boeing. Your current health insurance will expire on August 31, 2025.

In Solidarity,

Tom Boelling
President/Directing

Business Representative

IAMAW 837